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Question 5 
It was mentioned at the site visit on April 30th that boats and floats adjacent to the West Dock can be 

relocated for marine pile driving access,  where boat relocation will be the responsibility of the owner, 

and float relocation and reinstall will be on the contractor – Please confirm. 

Answer 5  
This is correct. 
 

Question 6 
Please specify the location and size of laydown area available for use by the contractor for the duration of 

the works. 

Answer 6  
Laydown areas will be provided nearby to each work site where parking is available to be blocked off. 

The location where this will not be possible is the for the Maritime Market boardwalk riprap. We will 

work with the contractor to identify alternative suitable sites wherever necessary. 
 

Question 7 
 Please confirm that the contractor is able to complete the scope of work at different locations 

concurrently. 

Answer 7 
This is correct. 

 

Question 8 
 With regard to General Notes 4.3 and 8.6, touch-up creosote can no longer be sourced. Is it acceptable to 

use Copper II and Mastic for the purpose of treating bolt holes, and pile heads after cut-off? 

Answer 8 
Copper II and Mastic for the purpose of treating bolt holes and pile heads is an acceptable alternative. 

 
 


